
 

 

W a t c h  t h i s  S p a c e  

New entry signs should be arriving any day now.  In addition, the landscape mulch 

will be replaced with rocks, and lights will be installed so that our new signs will be 

visible at night. 

Carriage Hill 7-9 Homes Association, Inc. 

 

June 2009  



Our neighborhood garage sale weekend was a 

huge success.  At least 20% of the homes in Car-

riage Hill 7-9 participated and report a successful 

weekend. 

Anyone interested in using the Car-

riage Hill Estates neighborhood pool  

(on the corner of Jackson and Shady 

Lane) can contact Curry Association 

Management, Inc. for information.  

Their number is (816) 414-5300. 

G a r a g e  S a l e  S u c c e s s  
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C a r r i a g e  H i l l  E s t a t e s  

P o o l  p a r i t y  

School is out which means so are the kids.  

Please remember that the speed limit on our 

streets is 25 mph.  And keep an eye out for 

your younger neighbors. 

Carriage Hill  7-9 Association dues  payment deadline was April 

30.  If you have not already done so, please pay your dues. 

Please Drive Carefully 



N e i g h b o r h o o d  P i c n i c  
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Join us for a Mexican Fiesta on August 8, from 4 

to 7pm. Get your recipes ready for the 2nd an-

nual ice cream freeze-off and our first ever salsa 

contest.  Ideas and volunteers are welcome.  

Contact Wendy Hargrave at 806-7481. 

G o t  S o m e t h i n g  t o  S a y ?  

If you have anything to share with the neighbor-

hood, here’s the space to do it.  Make an an-

nouncement, share information, compliment a 

neighbor, offer a service, ask for a recommenda-

tion, review a local business, etc.  Just write it 

down or type it up, and then drop it off at 3904 NE 

63rd Street or e-mail it to jenstedman@yahoo.com 

Y o u r  2 0 0 9 - 2 0 1 0  B o a r d  M e m b e r s  a r e :  

President - Sam Shiblom 

VP - Wendy Hargrave  

Architecture:  Dave Jacobs and Ted Tingus 

Social Committee:  Wendy Hargrave, Jeanne Jacobs, Jennifer Stedman,                

         Mandy Underwood 

Beautification:  Travis Underwood 

Treasurer:  Torance Fisher 

Secretary:  JoAnn Fisher 

Newsletter Editor:  Jennifer Stedman 

Garage Sale:  Don Rose 

Luminaries: Vacant 

 




